

T: 01425 672272 Fax: 01425 674554 www.bransgoreprimaryschool.co.uk Head Teacher: Mr. Paul Brown





Year 3 and 4

Stepping / Drumming with our Feet Workshop

Wednesday 29th September

Dear Parent/Carer.

In order to support our local history learning this half term, we have a fantastic opportunity of a live folk band and teacher coming in to show the children how to do Stepping/Drumming with our Feet. Stepping is the ancestor of tap dancing and used to be common in Hampshire, practiced by Romany families over 100 years ago. Starting very simply with accessible building blocks, the session promises to encourage confidence and individual creativity. The workshop will be on Wednesday 29th September in the afternoon, delivered to each class separately.

Please can all children wear their PE kits into school on this day with trainers.

To cover the cost of the workshop we will be asking for £3.00 per child. This is a voluntary contribution, however, if we do not receive enough contributions we will not be able to go ahead with the workshop. We receive funding for any families eligible for Pupil Premium, so the cost for these pupils will be paid for from this funding.

Please make an online ScoPay payment by Tuesday 28th September.

No consent is required as children will not be leaving the school site.

Thank you for your continued support with your child's learning.

Kind regards,

Year 3/4 Team



